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Dear Students, 

 

This Spring term we have entered into unprecedented and challenging times for students. Klamath 
Community College is committed to supporting you through these difficult times. 

Klamath Community College has applied for and received emergency funding through the Coronavirus 
Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act. Through the CARES Act., KCC is able to provide 
emergency financial aid grants to students whose lives have been disrupted, many of whom are facing 
financial challenges and struggling to make ends meet. The provided funds are to be used to cover 
expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to coronavirus (including eligible expenses 
under a student’s cost of attendance, such as food, housing, course materials, technology, health care, 
and child care). 

Details regarding the CARES Act fund at KCC can be found on our website at: 
https://www.klamathcc.edu/en-US/Admissions/Financial-Aid/Cares-Act-Funding  

I am hopeful these emergency funds help offset additional expenses you have experienced during this 
unprecedented term. KCC is committed to continuing to provide you with accessible quality education 
and services as we move forward. Now more than ever, the importance of your education towards your 
future career is evident in today’s job market. We look forward to seeing you (online and in person 
when appropriate) in your next term. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Dr. Roberto Gutierrez 
President, Klamath Community College 
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